
Fight Network/Game+ Network – Certificate of Compliance – 
Closed Captioning – Q4 – October 1, 2021 to December 31, 2021 

This letter will serve as notice that both Fight Network and Game+ Network have 
been in compliance with Section 79.1 (b) of the FCC’s closed captioning 
requirements. All programming provided to our affiliates was captioned to the 
extent required pursuant to Section 79.1 (b) of the rules of the Federal 
Communications Commission. 

Regards, 

Anthony Cicione 
Fight Network/Game+ 
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